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Title V Newsletter 

     Sgt. First Class David Muniz, with the 1st Battal-

ion 515 RTI National Guard and EMT Instructor for 

Luna Community College, discusses his Spring 

schedule with the Title V staff for the upcoming re-

fresher course and Spring classes.  Mr. Muniz, 

whose titles include EMTI, BSN, MSNEd, is a valu-

able employee in the medical field for us at Luna 

Community College.   

     The need for the EMT program was based upon 

the increasing amount of requests from medical re-

sponders from the community.  Job openings have 

prevailed in New Mexico than in the nation.  New 

Mexico EMTs earn an average of $29,100 and up to 

$45,700 with experience. David will teach the EMT 

classes at Luna Community College.     
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V O L U M E  4 ,  I S S U E  2  

     Cathy Rios, the clinical specialist from KCI, came to 

the Luna Community College campus and in-serviced the 

first level nursing students from 1-4 pm.  The students 

were in-serviced on the wound healing cascade and proper 

wound V.A.C. application.  Each student was given the 

opportunity to do a hands on dressing application creat-

ing a negative pressure seal.  The information that was 

presented was very much appreciated by all the students.   

SimLab Tour EMT 
  

     Students from Coachella Valley, California 

were at Luna Community College touring all 

departments.  Larry Paiz, Title V Instructional 

Designer, talks to the students about the func-

tionality and various scenarios that are used by 

the nursing students in the Simulation Lab. In-

formation on the Simulation Lab was passed 

out to all students.   

KCI Wound V.A.C. In-service  


